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First name: Ned

Last name: Hettinger

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Forest Service,  I appreciate the hard work you all do and specifically have done on this forest

revision plan. I generally believe that more protection of wilderness areas needs to be included.  Although I often

ride a mountain bike, I think there is too much allowance here for mountain bikes specifically in the hyalite

porcupine segment.  I also think that South Cottonwood needs more protection and should be included in your

new category of protected places.  Thanks again for your work on this.  Ned Hettinger


